
From: Anna Bullock
To: Records Management (UTC); Sharp, Jason (UTC); Chris Bullock; Anna Bullock
Subject: Re: Penalty Assessment
Date: Friday, September 30, 2022 5:12:23 PM

External Email

This is our response to our Penalty Assessment..  We are asking for the penalty to be
reduced/suspended and a payment plan implemented if desired. 

 We are seriously trying to work on our Safety Management Plan and currently working on a
final revision.

Kind Regards,
Anna

On Fri, Sep 30, 2022 at 4:07 PM Chris Bullock <miraclemanmovers@gmail.com> wrote:

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Sharp, Jason (UTC) <jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov>
Date: Fri, Sep 30, 2022, 3:35 PM
Subject: Penalty Assessment
To: Chris Bullock <miraclemanmovers@gmail.com>
Cc: Anna Bullock <anna@miraclemanmovers.com>

Good afternoon,

I was reviewing the docket and noticed that your company has not responded to the revised
penalty assessment that was issued on September 9, 2022 in docket TV-220511. The
response was required within 15 days, which has now passed. The commission may still
accept your response even if tardy, so I am reaching out as a courtesy. Penalty Assessment
attached.

Jason Sharp

Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor, Transportation Safety

Cell (360) 701-1603

jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov

(he/him/his)
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Utilities and Transportation Commission

www.utc.wa.gov

 

This email/letter states the informal opinions of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and are not intended as
legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change or additional information be
brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the commission.

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.utc.wa.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJason.sharp%40utc.wa.gov%7C1e642b6fbf9e44248a2708daa3419b17%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638001799424862447%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZhF531fnurm58k7634DELanSYx2r0Uv6juyHYFGmycE%3D&reserved=0

